Minutes ARE February 8, 2012
General Meeting called to order at 19:07 by James WJ2K
Members present:  
James WJ2K, Chris KE5KPC, Al KE5CNW, Archie K5ABZ, Dick K5SHT, Joe KE5DUP, Jim KI4CUD, John W5FFS, Pete Jones KC5MIZ, Chris Blake

Minutes:   
Al made a motion to accept the minutes of the January meeting as corrected, seconded by Pete. Motion passed.  
Treasurer’s report:  
For the period of 1-1-12 to 1-31-12.  We had several transactions for January, the beginning balance is $1223.66 leaving us with an ending balance of $1378.66. Pete made a motion, seconded by John.  Motion passed.
Old Business:  
James has the application for the ARRL Affiliated Club paper work.  As he was filling the paper work, he noticed that we have not changed the bylaws to reflect the election of the officers in November to take office on January.


A motion to change the bylaws was made by Dick and seconded by Joe.  Motion passed.

Cowtown Marathon is Feb 25 and 26.  RACES is still needing volunteers.


RACES is going to set up on the website a place to track your volunteer hours to be able to win service awards.


Skywarn class was Jan.  They presented the new reporting procedures.


Irving Hamfest is March 10 at Becha Bingo.  Info at www.irvingarc.org

Echolink is still a work in progress to find a permanent home for it.  We are having connectivity issues at the shack.

Arbor Daze is Saturday, April 28 and Sunday April 29.  Visit http://www.arbordaze.org/ for more information.  We need to think of how we would like to participate.

John asked the city water department if we can put a mention in the water bills about the radio club.  It is possible, but not for a few months.
Show and Tells:
James brought his buddy pole antenna.  He as a special mount made for him to be able to mount any antenna on it along with special holes drilled and threaded for ground plane radials.
Motion to adjourn was made by Pete at 20:05, seconded by John.  Motion passed 

Minutes are submitted by:

Chris KE5KPC Euless ARC Secretary
